
Construction Alert:

Broadway Boulevard  
and Craycroft Road 

Starting June 2017 
A contractor for Southwest Gas will begin pipeline 
improvement work in the area near Broadway Boulevard 
and Craycroft Road. Work will also take place near Williams 
Boulevard and in the neighborhoods east and west of 
Craycroft Road. 

Work is expected to take place between 6 a.m. and 4 p.m., 
Monday through Saturday, however, extended hours may 
be necessary as the project moves forward. There will be 
nighttime roadway work and a 24-hour westbound bus lane 
closure on Broadway Blvd. The project is expected to be 
completed in late Fall 2017.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the 
project hotline at 1-844-258-7481.

Thank you for your patience during  
this construction.
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You may be impacted by road restrictions while this work 
takes place, including:

•	 24-hour westbound bus lane closure on Broadway 
Boulevard between Beverly and Leonora avenues

•	 Temporary relocation of bus stops 

Vehicular access to businesses and residences will  
be maintained.  
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